
 
 
Date: November 19, 2024 

Subject: Request for Deferral of Minor Variance Application - A-2022-0268 - 2267 Embleton Rd 

 
From: Sami Abu Shanb / Agent  

Viewport Studio Inc. 

20-3665 Flamewood Dr, Mississauga ON L4Y 3P5 

437.238.4004  

 

To: Committee of Adjustment  

City of Brampton  

Attention: Clara Vani / Secretary-Treasure   

 

 

Please consider this letter as a formal request to defer our minor variance application (Application No. A-

2022-0268) for the property located at 2267 Embleton Rd. We kindly ask that the application be deferred 

from its current schedule in December 2024 to no later than December 2025. 

 

This request is made to allow us adequate time to align with the outcomes of our ongoing Site Plan 

Approval (SPA) application. We believe this coordination will help ensure a comprehensive and cohesive 

approach to the development process of our project. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this adjustment may cause and greatly appreciate your 

understanding and consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

20-3665 Flamewood Dr 

Mississauga ON L4Y 3P5 

C: 437.238.4004 

www.viewportstudio.ca 

 
Sami Abu Shanb 

 

Date:   November 19, 2024 


